
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 5 Parent Planner: Spring 2 Week 6 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is To Infinity and Beyond! 

I can’t believe that this term is almost over. We have had a really fun term learning and having lots of fantastic 

experiences and the children have earned a break. We have such a busy last week. I have split the Parent Planner 

into days so you can see what we will be doing. 

Monday On Monday, we will be doing the last 2 assessments of the term, Maths and SPAG. 

In the afternoon, we will finishing off our Healthy Me topic by considering Body Image 

and Food. 

Tuesday On Tuesday, we will be watching A Wrinkle in Time which is an adaptation 

of the book we have been doing in Whole Class Reading. The children have 

been really persevering with it, especially as it is a tough book which many 

children wouldn’t have chosen themselves. The film is a PG. If anyone has 

any concerns about the film then they can speak to me beforehand. We will 

also be having popcorn as an end of term treat. If you would prefer your 

child didn’t have popcorn, then please do let me know. 

We will also be having a talk about our trip taking place on Wednesday. I will 

be briefing the children on the timetable and the safety procedures. This will 

also be a great time for the children to ask any questions they might have 

about the trip. 

We will also do Cracking Times Tables for the last time this term. In the 

afternoon, Geography and PE will be as usual. 

Wednesday On Wednesday, we will be going on our trip to the London Science Museum. 

We will leave school at 9:00 and children will be allowed into the classroom at 

8:30 to make sure they’re ready and have had a chance to go to the toilet. 

Children will be wearing school uniform and shuld bring a lunch (unless being 

provided by crumbs), a bottle of water and a snack. It may rain so a 

waterproof coat may be necessary. Our train arrives into Reading Station at 

15:36 and we should be back in school for pick up at 16:00.  

Just a reminder, if you haven’t paid for the trip can you please do so on 

Parent Pay ASAP. 

Thursday On Thursday, we will be doing a piece of writing about our trip in the Morning.  

PE will be as usual in the afternoon. 



Friday Friday is a half day with the usual assembly and end of term activities. We 

will also have our half termly class meeting where the children can say what 

they have enjoyed this term and what they would like to do more of next term. 

If children would like to bring in a board or card game they can, but please 

ensure it has a name written on it or I will write it on the box myself. 

Information This week, Cracking Times Tables will be on Tuesday and Spellings will be 

tested on Friday. 

For this week’s spellings we are not looking at words with -cious endings (as 
I had written on your child’s spellings this week) but instead we’re thinking 
about homophones. 

1. Guessed/Guest 

2. Father/Farther 

3. Mourning/Morning 

Your child also has an additional 4 spellings that they have got wrong in 

previous tests. Please make sure your child is practising these at home as well 

as in school. 

If ever you have any questions, please feel free to come and speak to me after 

school. I will always be able to speak with you or arrange a meeting for longer 

chats. 

From the Year 5 team we hope you and your children have a wonderful break 
and we look forward to seeing you again when we begin their last term of Year 
5 on the 23rd April. 

Mrs Bareham and Mr Gillick (and the chicks)  


